
From: BUS: Assurance
To:
Cc: BUS: Assurance
Subject: RE: Water wastage
Date: Monday, 21 February 2022 10:17:47 am

Kia ora ,
 
Thank you for your email. Apologies for the delayed response.
 
While the sprinklers have since been turned off, this incident is outside the jurisdiction of
Wellington City Council.
 
You may wish to direct your complaint to the Office of the Speaker:
xxxxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxxx.xx
 
Ngā mihi
Claudia
 
Claudia Holgate
Senior Advisor | Official Information Team
Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council  

 

From:  
Sent: Friday, 11 February 2022 9:22 pm
To: BUS: Assurance <xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx>
Subject: Water wastage
 
Hi there, 
I look like to make a complaint about about parliament sprinklers being turned on at parliament
as there are water restrictions on. Complete waste of water as it is also raining. Please have
them turned of immediately.
Thanks have a great evening,
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